
  
 

How To File Public Comments For the Mobile Security Project 
 

You can file a comment online or on paper.  For the Commission to consider your 
comment, we must receive it on or before May 30, 2014. 

 
Write “Mobile Security Project, Project No. P145408” on your comment.  Your comment – 
including your name and your state – will be placed on the public record of this proceeding, 
including, to the extent practicable, at http://www.ftc.gov/os/publiccomments.shtm on the  
public Commission Website.  As a matter of discretion, the Commission tries to remove 
individuals’ home contact information from comments before placing them on the Commission 
Website. 
 

Because your comment will be made public, you are solely responsible for making sure 
that your comment doesn’t include any sensitive personal information, like anyone’s Social 
Security number, date of birth, driver’s license number or other state identification number or 
foreign country equivalent, passport number, financial account number, or credit or debit card 
number.  You are also solely responsible for making sure that your comment doesn’t include any 
sensitive health information, like medical records or other individually identifiable health 
information.  In addition, don’t include any “[t]rade secret or any commercial or financial 
information which is . . . privileged or confidential,” as provided in Section 6(f) of the FTC Act, 
15 U.S.C. 46(f), and FTC Rule 4.10(a)(2), 16 CFR 4.10(a)(2).  In particular, don’t include 
competitively sensitive information such as costs, sales statistics, inventories, formulas, patterns, 
devices, manufacturing processes, or customer names. 

 
If you want the Commission to give your comment confidential treatment, you must file 

it in paper form, with a request for confidential treatment, and you have to follow the procedure 
explained in FTC Rule 4.9(c), 16 CFR 4.9(c).1  Your comment will be kept confidential only if 
the FTC General Counsel, in his or her sole discretion, grants your request in accordance with 
the law and the public interest. 
 

Postal mail addressed to the Commission is subject to delay due to heightened security 
screening.  As a result, we encourage you to submit your comments online.  To make sure that 
the Commission considers your online comment, you must file it at 

http://www.ftc.gov/os/publiccomments.shtm
https://ftcpublic.commentworks.com/ftc/mobilesecurityproject


Avenue, NW, Washington, DC 20580.  If possible, submit your paper comment to the 
Commission by courier or overnight service. 
 

Visit the Commission Website at http://www.ftc.gov to read this Statement, and the 
Announcement and News Release describing this proceeding.  The FTC Act and other laws that 
the Commission administers permit the collection of public comments to consider and use in this 
proceeding as appropriate.  The Commission will consider all timely and responsive public 
comments that it receives on or before May 30, 2014.  You can find more information, including 
routine uses permitted by the Privacy Act, in the Commission’s privacy policy, at 
http://www.ftc.gov/ftc/privacy.htm. 

http://www.ftc.gov/
http://www.ftc.gov/ftc/privacy.htm

